HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach June 9, 2019

Announcements and Welcome to Guests

Fellowship Time "He is Exalted"

Scripture Memory Verse

"I will instruct you and teach you in the way which you should go; I will counsel you with My eye upon you." (Psalm 32:8-NASB)

Prayer

"Be Thou My Vision"

60

Offertory Prayer

Congregational Hymn "Whom Shall I Fear"

Missionary Focus

Jimmy Vaughan

Special Music

Message

Earl Roach

Hymn of Invitation "Softly and Tenderly"

312

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

If you are a first time guest, we want to offer you a warm welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us. Please take one our "Welcome Packets" home with you. It contains information on the missions and ministries of our church. Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.

If you would like to contribute to the steeple, mark your envelope "Steeple". Thank you for your support.

The Nominating Committee has begun work on the 2019-2020 church year that begins on September 1st. Please be prayerful and open to the Lord's leading should you be asked to serve. Your committee this year is: Milton Bryant, Deborah Vaughan, & Mike Nessell.

We would like to update our church contact information. Forms for this purpose can be found on all entrance tables and in your Sunday School classroom. Once completed, place your form in the boxes provided at any entrance table. Thank you!

Our temporary phone number to the church is: 919-375-4094. See Debbie if you have any questions.

Summer Midweek Service Schedule: Children & Youth Bible Study & Activities-6:30 p.m. Adult Bible Study & Prayer Meeting-6:30 p.m. Adult Choir Practice-7:45 p.m.

We need volunteers to participate in the monthly worship services at the Zebulon House on Pony Road. These services are held on the second Sunday of each month at 2p.m. We need musicians, singers, and speakers willing to share a devotion and/or testimony. Your gift is needed so that we might continue to minister to these precious senior residents. Let the Pastor know how you would be willing to serve.

We are collecting change (or folding money) in the baby bottles for I Choose ministry again this year. Please take a bottle today and fill it with change between Mother's Day and Father's Day. We will collect all bottles by June 16th. This is an easy way to help I Choose ministry help women in a crisis pregnancy situation to choose Life!

Today is Noah's Park Sunday service for (K-5th grade)

Church Council meeting is Tuesday night at 7 p.m.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

See Gerald English on Wednesdays and Sundays for your visitation assignments. Prayer for the visits will be held during the Wednesday night prayer service. If you know someone unsaved and/or unchurched that needs a visit, please pass that information on to Gerald.

June 2019 Ushers: Milton Bryant, Adrian Murray, Mike Nessell, Nelson Pearce, Ellis Rhodes

Nursery Schedule Today: Jill Ferrell & Susan Pierce Kristie Hill & Jillian Burk June 16, 2019

Weekly Need for 2018/2019 budget	\$4,680.74
Offering June 2, 2019	\$4,580.50
YTD	\$13,421.10
Columns/Doors	\$240.00
Steeple	\$8,431.38





Be ready always to give an answer to every man that asketh you a reason of the hope that is in you with meekness and fear... 1 Peter 3:15b